



Weekly Newslewtter

May 13, 2025

President's Message

As we step into the vibrant season of spring—a time of renewal, growth, and fresh beginnings—I am truly honored and excited to begin my term as President of our Rotary Club.



I look forward to working alongside each of you as we continue the important work that defines our club. Together, I know we will achieve meaningful projects and make lasting contributions to our community. Your dedication, passion, and service are what make this club so special, and I am inspired by what we can accomplish as a team.

This new season brings with it new opportunities, and I'm confident that with collaboration and commitment, we will make a real difference.

Thank you for the trust you've placed in me. Let's make it a memorable and impactful year—one full of service, fellowship, and growth.

Thank you Jeanette Fiore for sharing part of your story with us! Her story is fascinating, and this accomplished financial professional may actually be able to claim the invention of the Tide Pen...greatness among us!

Member Spotlight





UPCOMING





Evelyn Lusignan - May 10 Anna Tensmeyer - May 18

Ron Grant - May 2 Isabella Salas - May 6



Congratulations to our newest Paul Harris Award recipieints; Jeanette Fiore, Bob Spaulding and Julie Olsen. They were awarded by an anonymous member who wanted their hard work and dedication recognized in a special way. We agree,

and are so proud of each of them.



May 14 - Board Elections | Trust Board Election Guest Speaker - Paloma DeHaan Children's Development Center

May 21 - Evening Social, Sports Page Bar and Grill 6pm